Suggested Cover Letter to Schools
Dear           :

The Newspaper in Education program of (name of newspaper) is proud to be a participant in the 2008 National Student/Parent Mock Election.

This is one of the most important projects we will do this school year because it is basic to our goal of helping teachers use the newspaper as a tool to teach civics and the importance of voting.

There is no charge to participate in the Student/Parent Mock Election, which will allow students from kindergarten through 12th grade to vote for candidates for President and New Jersey candidates for the U.S. Senate and House of Representatives.

I hope you will agree to be your school’s Mock Election Coordinator and return the enclosed enrollment form to me before September 30.

If you are unable to serve as the coordinator for your school, please pass the enrollment form and the enclosed flier and enrollment form along to an administrator or another teacher in your school.

Details about the Mock Election are at www.njmockelection.org . There you will find information about the role of the school Mock Election Coordinator and resources to help you and your students prepare for the Mock Election on October 30.

If you have questions about this, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Enclosures: 
Mock Election Flier



Mock Election Enrollment Form

